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CITY OF SHERWOOD, OREGON 
PREFESSIONAL ENGINEERING SERVICES 

Rock Creek Sanitary Trunk Line Upsizing Project 
Phase 1, Project No. 408SS (SS MP#4) 

Phase 2. Project No. 409SS (SS MP#10) 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

 
 
Date: December 3, 2018      ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 

Request for Clarification (submitted November 26th, 2018):  

“Is there a page limit for proposals for the City’s Professional Engineering Services for 
Rock Creek Sanitary Trunk Line Upsizing Project?” 

Response: 

The page limit of any proposal submitted shall be at the discretion of the submitting 
engineering firm.  The intent of the RFP is to have submitted sufficient information 
supporting engineering firms ability and capability to provide professional engineering 
services to the City on a unique and complex project.  As noted in the RFP, evaluation 
of the submitted proposals is based on the (highly) responsiveness of the submittal 
which supports the project’s needs (see section X.- Evaluation Criteria) 

This ADDENDUM shall be signed and attached to the Request for Proposal and shall 
subsequently become part of the Contract Documents.   

Request for Clarification (submitted November 30th, 2018): 

“What is the City’s anticipated date for bidding?” 

Response : 

Release of the documents for construction bidding is anticipated for after July 1, 
2019.  Construction project funding is included in Fiscal Year 2019/2020 budgets. 
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